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Dear Parent/Carer

Notice of Proposal Document – Aberdeenshire Schools Enhanced Provision 

The relocation of Newtonhill School enhanced provision centre to Portlethen Primary School, Portlethen

Please find enclosed a copy of our consultation document which proposes the relocation of the current enhanced provision centre at Newtonhill School to Portlethen Primary School.

As a parent or carer of a child who currently attends or would be expected to attend either Newtonhill School or Portlethen Primary school or access support from the enhanced provision within Newtonhill School I would like to give you the opportunity to take part in the consultation. 

The consultation will run from Friday 10th June 2016 until Friday 16th September 2016, and any written comments on the proposals must be received by Aberdeenshire Council within this time in order for them to be taken into account.  

You are invited to come along to the public meeting scheduled for Tuesday 14th June 2016 at Portlethen Primary School at 6.30pm or Thursday 16th June 2016 at Newtonhill School at 6.30pm.

The enclosed document contains further information on where additional copies of the proposal document may be obtained and details of how to make written comments on the proposal. 

Yours sincerely
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